

Week of August 15, 2016

As salaamu alaikum Al Huda Academy Parents/Guardians,

I pray that this newsletter finds your family in the best health and increased state of Eman. We have just completed the first 3 days of school and are moving in the right direction.

Uniforms:

This year, Al Huda Academy (AHA) has adopted a uniform policy. Students in all grades are expected to wear a navy blue or golden yellow polo shirt and khaki or navy blue bottoms Monday through Thursday. On Friday, we have Dress Up Day for Jumaah. Kindly ensure that your child adheres to the uniform policy.

Volunteers:

Calling all parents with special hobbies and/or talents. We need your assistance with facilitating some electives. Feel free to email me a course description you would like to teach from 3:15-3:45 pm, Monday through Thursday and the grade(s) it is geared for.

Additional volunteers are needed in the following areas:

- Box Tops/Label for Education coordinator
- Room Parent (one per each grade)
- School Grounds and Beautification
- Fundraising
- Staff Appreciation/Hospitality Committee
- Clerical/Organization

Bake Sale:

We will begin our weekly bake sales starting Friday, August 19. Each week will be designated for a specific grade(s). Bake sales will operate during snack time, lunch periods and dismissal. Proceeds will go towards funding teacher's supplies and offset field trip expenses. Your participation is greatly appreciated!

Parent Handbook:

We are still looking to reward the class who has submitted 100% of the parent handbook signature page. If you have not completed this document, please ensure you send it in to your child's teacher as soon as possible.

Lunch Menu:

Today, you should have received an email with the lunch form from Mediterranean Grill. Full payment must be received by Sr. Naeemah, Office Manager to place order.

Events:

Media Center is hosting a "Book a Volunteer" breakfast at 9:15am on Friday, August
 19. We always welcome and need volunteers during the school year.

Partnerships:

- This year, we have partnered with the MAS/TAMAM School Supply Drive. They
 have contributed technology devices (i.e. Chromebooks, whiteboards, projectors
 and wireless interactive systems) for instructional use. May Allah reward them!
- 2. We have a character development theme planned for this year. More details will be in future correspondence, inshaAllah.

JazakumAllah khair for your continued support!

Sr. Zainab Abdul-Qaabidh

PRINCIPAL'S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Our Mission:

To provide affordable quality education guided by Islamic morals in a safe and stimulating environment that nurtures a strong Muslim identity, creativity and intellectual development.

Box Tops:
Clip and send.
Pizza party for the class that collects the most.

Looking for parent volunteers!

Weekly Bake Sale: send \$1 on Fridays

AL HUDA ACADEMY

5104 REVERE ROAD DURHAM, NC 27713 919-572-9500

ALHUDAACADEMY.NET

PRINCIPAL@ALHUDAACADEMY.NET